
CITY OF COVINGTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO ANNOUNCE INTERIM DISTRICT 1 COUNCIL APPLICANTS 

The Covington City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, August 25, 2025, at 6:00 P.M. 
in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 333 West Locust Street, Covington, Virginia. Pursuant to 
24.2-228(A) of the Code of Virginia. The purpose is to announce applicants for the Interim vacant 
District 1 City Council seat, present their credentials for public inspection, and receive citizen 
input during the public hearing. Applicant materials will be available for review at the office of 
the Clerk of Council during regular business hours. 
For more information, contact City Clerk, Amber Nicely at (540) 962-6302 or 
cityclerk@covington.va.us. The City of Covington complies with the Americans with Disabilities 
Act. Accommodation requests (including sign language interpreters) must be made at least five (5) 
days in advance to (540) 965-6302 or cityclerk@covington.va.us. 

Friday, August 15, 2025
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